Tony Mancill

To whom it may concern, I would like to express my unequivocal support for assigning the Green
River an ORW designation with the highest level of protection, Tier III(A). Since moving to
Washington State 25 years ago, I have found deep joy - almost a religious peace - exploring the
wilderness areas in the Gifford Pinchot and in surrounding areas. We must do everything in our
power to protect these national treasures for us and for future generations. When we have visitors,
often family from the Southeastern U.S., we take them to experience the beauty of this pristine
wilderness, and they are left forever altered, forever better for the experience. Thank you for your
consideration.



